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From the Head Teacher  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

It is with the greatest pleasure that we  
welcome our pupils back to school.  I am so 
very glad to inform you that the children are 
very happy to be back at school and have  
slotted into their old routines with excellent 
learning attitudes.   
 
Thank you for being so supportive of the school 
during this difficult time and respecting the 
health and safety risk assessments linked to 
COVID-19.   
 
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

@stanton_bridge 

 

International Women’s Day 
 

International Women’s Day took place on 
8/3/21. Mrs Islam was invited as a Guest 
Speaker by our partner Lear Corporation to 
discuss how she became a CEO/head teacher 
and inspired others to stay determined and to 
fulfil their potential.  
 
This virtual event was attended by many people 
from across the world including Lear  
Corporation staff from America.  
 
Maliha, one of our year 6 pupils, was invited to 
read out an inspirational Internationals Wom-
en's Day poem. This was well received by the 
audience and Maliha received a £30 voucher 
for her confident performance.  
Very well done! 

Red Nose Day 
 

To help raise money for Red Nose Day, we ask 
that every child donates £2 (you can donate 
more) to dress up as a Rockstar and receive a 
red nose on Friday 19th March 2021.  There 
will be a Times Table Rockstar challenge 
throughout next week.  

Greggs Foundation Charity 
 
A massive thank you to all parents who gave  
donations for our Christmas jumper day back in 
December 2020. We managed to raise £134.71!   
 
Greggs foundation were very proud of our 
school and have given us a certificate which we 
will be displaying at the front office.  

WOW 
 

Parents please encourage your children to 
walk to school whenever possible and when 
circumstances allow. This exercise is good 
both for physical and  mental heath and  
wellbeing for all. It also helps with the  
traffic congestion  around school in the 
morning. 
 

In school we promote walking to school and 
there are rewards for the class who have the 
most active journeys. 
 

For families who live further away, we      
promote ‘Park and Stride’ where  parents are 
encouraged to drive part of the way and then 
walk the rest of the way to school. 

Breakfast club 
Just a quick reminder Breakfast club restarts 
on Monday 15th March 2021, 8:10am to 8.30am 

 



If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 
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@stanton_bridge 

Remember you can contact us  via the 
schools e mail: 
 admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Holiday Club 
 

‘Wonderful’, ‘Brilliant’, ‘Fantastic’ are all 
words children have used to describe their time 
at our holiday club! 
 
Today we are announcing that we will be running 
another FREE holiday club in the Easter holiday. 
The club will be running from Monday 5th to  
Friday 9th April 2021. 
 
This will be a brilliant learning opportunity full of 
fun activities. But we have limited spaces so Book 
your place now! 
 
First come, first served. 

Mobile phones 
Please remember to put your 
phones away when entering  the 
school site. 


